MEMO

P “...meeting community needs...enhancing quality of life.”
TO: Finance Committee
FROM: Paula Vandehey, Director of Public Works ?A’\/

DATE: April 6, 2017

SUBJECT: Recommendation to preclude access to Pierce Avenue for properties
fronting on Pierce Court.

The 2017 Budget includes the installation of sidewalk on the east side of Pierce Avenue from
Front Street to Lutz Drive. The sidewalk will be installed along four (4) properties that front
on Pierce Court (see attached maps). Due to the terrain, vegetation and narrow width of Pierce
Avenue, we recommend that access to Pierce Avenue be precluded for the following four
properties:

12 Pierce Court
10 Pierce Court
8 Pierce Court
7 Pierce Court

If approved, these properties will not be assessed for the new sidewalk per the City’s Special
Assessment Policy.

Attachments
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